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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Trade Fair - 15 January 2014  
 
We would like to invite you to join our highly successful and annual Trade Fair event 
held on Wednesday 15 January 2014 from 2.00 p.m. – 3.15 p.m.  This gives you a 
unique opportunity to view your child’s work as well as well as to provide the students 
with a real audience for their endeavours.  The success of the event relies on your 
participation and we would encourage you to attend if you can. 
 
This year embraces the theme of how can we can provide a sustainable future.  Your 
child has been involved in many activities across the curriculum in order to develop 
their knowledge and understanding.   
 
On 15 January your child will share their discoveries and exhibit the products that 
they have designed and made on an interactive trade stand. Not only this, students 
will invite you on a learning adventure around the college, including a poetry trail. 
 
Musical performances are provided for your entertainment as well as a huge variety 
of student work on display, the quality of which we invite you to view and enjoy. 
 
Visitors from local businesses will have been spending time assessing the event and 
giving feedback to the groups on their efforts.  Each year the show receives great 
praise for the quality of the work and the maturity the students show. 
 
We hope that you will be able to share in the success of this year’s event.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E A Coffey 
Principal 
 
 


